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REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
' DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

MARITIME INDUSTRY AUTHORITY

22 August 2017

MARINA ADVISORY
No. 2017-18
Series of 2017

To © Al Shipowners/Bareboat Charterers/Ship Operators/Ship
Managers/Crew  of Philippine Philippine-Registered Overseas
Ships and Other Concerned Entities :

Subject : ENTRY OF PHILIPPINE-REGISTERED SHIPS TO CUBAN
PORTS TO DISCHARGE CARGOES

Notice is hereby given to all concerned that the Office of American Affairs of the
Department of Foreign Affairs, through its letter to the Maritime Industry Authority
dated 01 August 2017, has relayed information that there is no existing

For the information and guidance of all concerned.

J .{72 31!?’
MARCIA’ QUIRICO C.’AMARO IIi, PhD

Administyator P

Date of Publication: August 25, 2017
Business Mirraor

Date of Submission to ONAR: August 29, 2017
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